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I strongly oppose "climate change indoctrination" in our schools. Climate change is 

part of the earth's natural cycles and therefore does not need to be discussed in the 

classroom in any other manner. This is another attempt at forced mental 

manipulation that leads to the acceptance of "woke" lies and propaganda. Stop 

indoctrinating the children, and give them a classic education... Reading, Writing, 

Math, and Biology, History, and Science that are not driven by leftist political 

agendas! Enough with the 'woke requirements". 


